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TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

                                                       Thursday April 2, 2020 

                                                            Emergency Meeting 

                                              

 

 

The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal 

Building with the following present:  Supervisors Gene Schappell, Fred Herman 

and Richard DeLong, Township Secretary/Treasurer Monica Flower.   

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Gene Schappell at 3:45 P.M.  

 

 

AN EXECUTIVE SESSION WAS HELD WEDNESDAY, MARCH 25, 2020 AT 3:16 P.M. REGARDING 

PERSONNEL 

 

 

 

A Motion was made by Richard DeLong and seconded by Fred Herman to place 

Thomas Walters, road crew member, on furlough effective Monday, April 6, 2020 

tentatively until April 30, 2020. Upon roll call Schappell, Herman and DeLong 

voted yes. 

 

A Motion was made by Gene Schappell and seconded by Fred Herman to freeze all 

non-essential spending effective immediately. Upon roll call Schappell, Herman 

and DeLong voted yes. 

 

A Motion was mad by Fred Herman and seconded by Richard DeLong to extend the 

Emergency Declaration another seven days to April 10, 2020.  Upon roll call 

Schappell, Herman and DeLong voted yes. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

A Motion was made by Fred Herman and seconded by Richard Delong to adjourn 

the meeting @ 1:11 P.M. Upon roll call Schappell, Herman and DeLong voted 

yes. 

                                                

 

                                                   ATTEST: 

 

 

                                                    

                                                   Monica A. Flower 

           Secretary 


